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31 May 2003

The Secretanat .
Constitutional Development Task Force
Constitutional Affairs Bureau

3/F, Main Wing, Central Government Offices
Lower Albert Road

Hong Kong

Dear Sirs
The Fourth Report of the Constitutional Development Task Force:

Views and Proposals of Members of the Community on the methods for
Selecting the Chief Executive in 2007 aud for forming the Legislative Council in 2008

We wish o express our appreciation ot Government efforts in soliciting public views
on the constitutional developmerit of Hong Kong.

We share the view that the number of the Legislative Council Members in 2008 should
be expanded so as to broaden public representation in the progressive development
towards universal suffrage. As an cmplover, we urge Government 10 establish an
“Employer” seat under the functionai constituencies and to designate the Employers’
Federation of Hong Kong as the electorale for that seat so that employers’ views on

employment matters would be prefessionally and properly represented in the
l.egislature.

Y ours faithfully

{Name Provided)

(Editor’s Note : The sender requested anonymity.)



